

## Your Company Letterhead

Mr. Rick Howlett, Executive Director N. J. Water Association 54 Main Street Waretown, NJ 08758-2219

Dear Rick:

On behalf of the I would like to express my gratitude to New Jersey Water Association for the support it has shown over the years, not only to the but to the entire water infrastructure in the State of New Jersey.

The protection of our water supplies is of paramount importance; the availability of sufficient supplies of clean, safe water for future generations can only be accomplished by effective sanitation practices, public education, and sensible use of water supplies today. In furtherance of that goal, the New Jersey Water Association provides invaluable support to the in the following ways:

Timely distribution of vital information; providing low-cost, effective training for operations; making available technologies (i.e. under ground locating, internal video inspection of wastewater collection lines, etc); assistance with compilation of data and reporting of same to regulatory authorities.

Again, thank you for your organization's commitment to the 'and the future of our water supplies.

Sincerely,